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Comments: I write in support of the analysis submitted by High Country Conservation Advocates in their letter of

March 22, 2019, requesting the inclusion of additional streams for consideration in the GMUG Draft Wild and

Scenic River Eligibility Plan.  I am particularly interested in the Slate and East Rivers, as they provide outstanding

scenery on the approach to many trails I use in the area.


